From: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@]lacity.org>

Sent time: 08/18/2020 11:43:02 AM

To: Daniel Case <dcase@cklawllp.com>

Subject: Re: Hollywood Center Project Draft EIR (ENV-2018-2116-EIR)
Hi Daniel,

Thank you for your email.

A Notice of Availability of the Final EIR will be provided to all commenters on the Draft EIR and interested parties once it is
available. As you are an Interested Party, you will receive a Notice when it is available.

Regards,

On Tue, Aug 18, 2020 at 11:34 AM Daniel Case <dcase@cklawllp.com> wrote:

Hi, Mindy. Do you know when the final EIR for this project will be available? Will it be before the August 26 hearing? Thanks
for your help on this. Daniel

Daniel A. Case

Case Knowlson LLP

1801 Century Park East, Suite 1600
Los Angeles, California 90067
Direct:  (310) 712-6468

E-mail: dcase@cklawllp.com

Website: www.cklawllp.com

The information contained in this email message may be privileged,
confidential and protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended
recipient, any dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is
strictly prohibited. If you think that you have received this e-mail message in

error, please call or email the sender immediately.

From: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2020 8:30 AM
Subject: Notice of Completion and Availability for the Hollywood Center Project Draft EIR (ENV-2018-2116-EIR)

Hello,

You are receiving this email because you are an interested party and/or a mandated recipient of the Notice of Completion and
Availability for the Hollywood Center Project Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR).

This email is to inform you that the City has released the Draft EIR for the Hollywood Center Project, which is now available for
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public review on the City's website at the following location: https://planning.lacity.org/development-services/eir/hollywood-
center-project-1. In addition, digital copies may be provided via CD-ROM or USB flash drive. Due to current events
surrounding COVID-19, the City is taking additional steps to provide the public access to documents. Should you need special
accommodations, please contact me directly.

The comment period for the Draft EIR is from April 16, 2020 to June 1, 2020. If you wish to provide comments, please
reference the Environmental Case No. above, and submit them in writing by Monday, June 1, 2020, no later than 4:00 p.m.

Written comments may be submitted via:

Mail: Mindy Nguyen

City of Los Angeles, Department of City Planning
221 North Figueroa Street, Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Email: mindy.nguyen@lacity.or:

Please see the attached Notice for more information.

Thank you.

Mindy Nguyen

A City Planner

Los Angeles City Planning
LOS ANGELES - .
CITYPLANNING 221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350

Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org

T: (213) 847-3674

Mindy Nguyen
City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

SOS ANGELES 221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
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